
Hi  
Transit Equity for All are heading to down a very important part of the campaign 
to Move Forward on 4th, during weeks.  Your support for the 4th Ave Station 
alternative is very important for the economic well-being of our neighborhoods 
for the next 100 years. 
 
For this reason, we are requesting your permission to use your name and 
organization logo on our “People and Organization Email Letter Campaign Flyer. 
 
If you are okay with use of your name and organization logo to Move Forward on 
4th flyer, please respond with your approval. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Signature  __________________________________________  Date __________ 
 
Business/Organization Name __________________________________________ 
 
Volunteer Initial  _____ 
 
 
Brien Chow 
Co-Founder Transit Equity for All 
 


